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December  29, 1998

Nels Nelson

330 Lindley Place

Bozeman, MT 59715-4835

Dear Nels:
Sorry I’ve taken so long to write.

I had a bout with kidney stones.  They were very painful, and I ended up going to the emergency room a couple of times, mainly for the morphine pain killer.  I also had a few day surgeries, but I think I’m over them now.

Then from missing days of work, I got behind and had to work a few nights and weekends.

Then Christmas season came…

I knew you would be very busy with Ione until February, so make sure and spend time and take good care of her and tell here we’re hoping for a good and speedy recovery on her part.

Anyway, my daughter is just here for another week now, and then I’ll try to mail the entire book and also the entire dictionary that I have so far. 

I just received your latest notes a few days ago.  I made the changes, and printed out the section starting with Anders Wäll on page 142.  I spent quite a bit of time trying to get pages 142 to 149 into better English.  You still need to proofread them and see if I got things out of context by rearranging the words.  A few paragraphs still need some work, but I didn’t have time for them yet.

Pages 150 to 205 just contain my latest version.  There’s probably less black words, but I haven’t spent much time on the grammar yet.

I tried to find all the words on pages 142 to 149.  However, there are still some words in bold print that I couldn’t find in my Swedish Dictionary.  I’d sure appreciate any help from you on how you translated them.

I feel bad that I haven’t written Inger in almost a year now.  I think it’s far enough along now that she can offer some help on remaining words, and I’ll try to send her the entire book and dictionaries soon.

I seem to find quite a bit on the internet on Norway, and I sent along the latest.  It might be good reference material for any Norwegian searches you do, and it’s still a little bit helpful for Swedish.

Well, I shouldn’t be so long between letters again.  I may try to write more often and send 40 or 50 pages, and then send the entire book only a couple of times a year.

Your Cousin,
Ron Dahl

